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Coeur d’Alene, Idaho – The North Idaho AIDS Coalition (NIAC) recently signed a Memorandum of 

Understanding (MOU) with the Idaho Viral Hepatitis Prevention Program to initiate the program’s Rapid 

Hepatitis C Virus (HCV) Screening Project in the Coeur d’Alene area. Through the MOU, high risk clients 

are offered a free HCV test and provided counseling and referral services. The HCV test kits utilized 

during the project are provided to NIAC through federal funding that the Idaho Viral Hepatitis 

Prevention Program manages. The Idaho Viral Hepatitis Prevention Program is thrilled to have NIAC as a 

project partner and looks forward to working with them throughout the next two years to test high risk 

individuals and inform them of their HCV status.  
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